
Kerry Kavanagh 

From: Kathy Smith
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 10:32 AM
To: Kerry Kavanagh
Subject: RE: Application S-87641 Thomas and Vicky Van Saun
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Hi Kerry, 
As per our conversation on Jan. 27, I would like a meter placed on the pump at the Reservoir, with 
reporting a possibility in the future but not mandatory now, and a meter at the POD on the Applegate.  We 
were told by Norm Daft that the meter is already in place at the POD on the Applegate River.  Thanks 
Kerry. 
Kathy 
  

From: Kerry Kavanagh  
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 10:25 AM 
To: Kathy Smith 
Cc: Kerry Kavanagh 
Subject: Application S-87641 Thomas and Vicky Van Saun 
  
Hi Kathy, 
  
The application proposed the use of 12 AF from Reservoir 1, to be constructed under Application R-
87640, for irrigation, supplemental irrigation, and temperature control and the use of 40 AF from 
Applegate Reservoir for irrigation and supplemental irrigation.  In the Initial Review, issued August 27, 
2010, I used the “large” MRR condition which requires the installation of a totalizing flow meter or other 
suitable measuring device prior to use of water.  It is our standard practice to require “large” for any 
application proposing temperature control or nursery. 
  
Norm Daft, on behalf of the applicant, requested that the “large” MRR condition not be required for the 
diversion from Reservoir 1.  Mr. Daft stated that he had discussed this with you and that you had agreed 
that a staff gage would suffice as the measuring device for Reservoir 1 – is this true?  
  
Here is a link to the IR: 
  
http://apps.wrd.state.or.us/apps/misc/vault/vault.aspx?Type=WRFolder&folder_image_id=30116 
  
Thanks for your help! 
  
Kerry 


